
 

 

6 May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
WEEKLY UPDATE 
 
As we find ourselves creeping towards the start of exam season, I encourage Y11’s to continue with 
their revision strategies and to ensure that they are resting but more importantly sleeping.  They 
are working very hard at the moment in lessons and we know just how serious students are taking 
their revision by the number of attendees at Saturday intervention.  Their commitment and 
dedication to giving up their time so freely is impressive. 
 
Please continue to help your son revise by asking him lots of questions using Kemnal Keys, 
revision guides and class notes.  I take this opportunity to remind you of the student and parent Y11 
session on Wednesday 11 May which will give you the tools and strategies to support your son 
through their GCSE’s.  The session is in the school from 5.00pm to 6.00pm.  Please can you email 
admin@kemnal-tkat.org of your attendance.  We do look forward to seeing many of you and 
supporting you through this extremely important time. 
 
Next week all Y7 students will be taking part in their STAR tests for English.  These are important 
tests and allow teachers to assess the progress of all pupils.  Please encourage your child to do their 
very best during these sessions. 
 
On Wednesday 11 May 2022, Y8’s will be having their HPV immunisation.  I attach again the letter 
from Bromley NHS with regard to this.  Parents will need to click on the link to either decline or 
authorise for their child to be vaccinated.  This will take place on Wednesday morning and will be 
overseen by Ms O'Grady.  
 
All that remains, is to wish you a pleasant weekend and as always, thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Ms Emma Wride 
HEAD OF SCHOOL 
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